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Additional information on the DHCP, including eligibility criteria for
organizations and initiatives can be found on LAC’s website.
 

 
The Path to 2025: Ontario’s Accessibility Action Plan 

Ontario has released a new action plan to build on the progress made since
the introduction of the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act (AODA)
in 2005 and to achieve the goal of becoming accessible by 2025.

The AODA has transformed the lives of people with disabilities by establishing
standards in key areas of daily life, including customer service, employment,
information and communications, transportation and the design of public
spaces.
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